
In cooperation with the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration   Post until March 31, 2025  

SAFETY RECALL 
 

Holt Industries Deluxe Manual Fluid Extractor and Dispenser Item # 56384 
 
The Holt Deluxe Manual Fluid Extractor and Dispenser (Item # 56384) contains a pressure 
relief plug that may not operate properly and result in a built-up of excessive pressure under 
certain circumstances while in dispense mode, posing a potential injury hazard to consumers, 
and/or damage to property. 

  
 
IMMEDIATELY STOP USING THE HOLT INDUSTRIES DELUXE MANUAL FLUID 
EXTRACTOR AND DISPENSER.  Affected units were sold between December 29, 2019, 
and January 4, 2023.  The Holt Industries Deluxe Manual Fluid Extractor and Dispenser subject 
to this recall can be identified by checking the item number (56384) found on the item or the 
packaging and the UPC number (792363563840) on the packaging. 
 

 
 

DO NOT RETURN THE ITEM TO THE STORE. Harbor Freight Tools will contact 
affected purchasers directly and provide a free repair kit with a replacement lid ring, a pour 
spout cap with an integrated pressure relief valve, and instructions.  Please email 
Recall@harborfreight.com or call (800) 444-3353 to confirm your mailing address. 
 
If you have questions or for additional information, call Harbor Freight Tools at (800) 444-3353 
Monday through Friday between 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. PT or email Recall@harborfreight.com.  
Directions to your nearest Harbor Freight Tools store can be found on our website at 
www.harborfreight.com. 
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